
June 19, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. George Lardner 

The Washington Post 

1150 15th Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20071-5530 

 

Dear George: 

 

Enclosed is the recently declassified testimony of James Angleton to the HSCA on October 5, 1978.  

 

There probably isn’t anything in the deposition that you will find to be new or particularly revealing, 

but because it has been secret for nearly 20 years, I thought you might like to take a look at it. 

 

Please call me at (202) 724-0088, ext.227 if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


